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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 10:55 AM
To: 'Lorraine Jones'
Subject: RE: Increase in Gulf Power Electric

Good morning Ms. Jones, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Lorraine Jones [mailto:lorrainej20@centurylink.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 10:48 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Increase in Gulf Power Electric 
 
This is in response to a article I read about Gulf Power increasing their rates starting in July 2017.  This is my 
personal 
response to that.  My husband and I are retired and in our 70s.  We have not gotten any significant raises in our 
pay for a few years.  Any raise in utilities effects our budget every month while trying to pay for rising health 
costs, etc.  I am hoping that Gulf Power does not increase our rates.  We are trying to stay afloat now. 
  
Lorraine Jones 
Crestview, FL 
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